
Announcements 

1. Join us for an online Meet and Greet via Zoom after today’s service. Join 
us around 12:10 p.m. by going to www.zoom.us, and type in the 
meeting I.D.: 869 8967 6238 

 

2. Rev. Paula is hosting an online study of the book “White Fragility: Why 
White People Are Afraid to Talk About Race,” by Robin DiAngelo, from 
7-9 p.m. on Wednesdays starting Sept. 16. Order your books now! The 
class will be conducted on Zoom, with sign-on information provided 
next week.  The book can be purchased on amazon or most local book 
retailers.   

 

3. The Community Outreach Team is collecting certain types of school 
supplies to help kids get back to learning in the Fall.  Please bring in 
loose leaf paper, spiral notebooks, pencils, erasers and pencil 
sharpeners.  You may bring your donations to church on Sundays. 

 
4. Community Outreach's "Breakfast on the Streets" needs volunteers to 

serve breakfast to the homeless the first and third Saturdays of each 
month. To volunteer or for more details, call Kitty Penny at 757-418-
2361. Covid-19 safety protocols are in place. 
 
 

5. Many email scams are happening these days. If you receive a gmail 
from Rev. Paula or anyone else from the church asking you to purchase 
a gift card or take similar action, please do not do so. They are not 
legitimate. In general, carefully check the email address from anyone in 
your contact list to determine whether it is really from them. When in 
doubt, check with the person whose name is being used. 

 


